



Dear Parents and Carers, 
Dyth da 

Another very busy week at Mousehole ranging from inspirational speakers, 
workshops with members of Paul Church, Praa Sands winning the house points for 
the term and enjoying an ice cream on the beach with Mousehole Mice as a treat.  
Finishing with a visit from the Easter Bunny, topped of with a spectacular Easter 
Egg Raffle. Thank you to Sophie from the FROMS team and the parents  for 
donating the eggs and buying the tickets. Each child went home very happy with 
their eggs!! 

I would just like to take this opportunity to say a big thank you for all your support 
over the past term and to wish you all a very Happy Easter. I hope you manage to 
get some rest and enjoy the sunshine. We look forward to welcoming you all back on 
Tuesday 22nd April. 

Best wishes                                    

Sarah Trow 

Mousehole News 
Friday	4th	April	2025 

Headteacher awards went to Bethannie and Alfie 
for their fantastic writing this week. Bethannie 

wrote a lovely letter to Floyd Steadman thanking 
him for his inspirational assembly and Alfie for his 
brilliant writing about the things he would put into 

Room 101- mainly homework and haters of 
spiders!!












Whole School attendance: 

97.8%


Skiff-95.6%

Lugger-98.2 %


Schooner- 94.5%









  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Summer Term Begins:  
Tuesday 22nd April 2025Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesdays 
10.30-11.30am 
Yr 6 mock SAT’s w/b 28.4.25 
Monday 5th May Bank Holiday 
Yr 6 SAT’s w/b 12th May-15th May 
13th/14th and 15th May Yr 5 Bikeability 
Half Term- 26th May 30th May 
Schooner Camp 1st June - 4th June 
Sports Day 12th June (Back up 13th June) 
2024-2025 INSET Days: 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 












